Robert C. Cole

& Assoc.

Certified Pubic Accountant

March 19, 2010

Mr. David W. Danner Executive Director and Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission P.O. Box 47250 Olympia, WA. 98504-7250

RE: Basin Disposal of Yakima, LLC G-45 Docket # TG-091761 Withdrawal of tariff pages filed February 24, 2010

Dear Secretary:

We would like to withdraw the tariff pages filed February 24, 2010, (tariff

5, pages 1, 18, 22-24, 28-9 and 31-2) for Basin Disposal of Yakima, LLC.

If we can provide any further information, please call Bob Cole at 206-525-2614.

Sincerely,
Robert C. Cole
Enclosures
Cc: James Sells
Darrick Dietrich
Chair, Board of Commissioners

10 MAR 19 PM 12: 24